Our Ref: KH/RP/Minimillionairesclub



23rd May 2023

Re. Reading - Mini Millionaire's Club

Dear Parent/Carer,

You are receiving this letter as your child has recently made excellent progress in their reading, reading at least 1000000 words since September! This is a huge achievement and it is so wonderful to see so many of our pupils enthusiastic about reading.

To support them to maintain their progress, they will take part in our Mini Millionaires Club. We will be meeting termly to celebrate their achievements through a range of fun activities.

If you have any questions, please send them to postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs

Headteacher

















Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane



